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Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:
2021:3704P Antoncllo 06:10:2021 13:39:08 OBJ | have been living in _as well as the back
Romano of our buildings where our bedrooms are located are extremely quiet. We also receive a lot of light which for

me living on the lower ground floor is so important. The proposed office building extension will severely affect
how much light come through our windows and the extractors fans proposed will create noice pollution which
will severely affect our lives. We are very fortunate to live in a very quiet street that feel like a neighbourhood
and | would not to see this change by an exaggerated office building which will benefits large corporations
while negatively impact in the lives of the residents

2021/3704:1 Zak Dada 04410:2021 23:38:31 OBJ To whom it may concern,

| am writing in objection to this as | believe that this proposal will | am currently renting a flat in | RN
and all of the residents appear to agree in dissenting to this planning

application.

We would really appreciate Camden Council coming to a conclusion to deny this planning ass 2.5 years of

building work and noise would be immensely destructive to the quiet enjoyment of our homes. Furthermore,

the increased building height would cause right of light issues along with being an eyesore to a beautiful listed

building.

Especially in the day and age of working from home, | fail to see why it would be prudent for Camden Council
to give planning consent for these offices to be constructed

Kind regards,

Zak

2021/3704/1° Sheen Chan 06/10/2021 10:48:35  ORBJ The proposals will result in loss of light, loss of privacy, noise and disruption for the residents of Bloemsbury
Terrace and surrounding residents. For those reasons, | abject to this planning permission application.
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